
 

To 
                                                                                                                            
The Authority 
WBRERA 
West Bengal 
Kolkata 
 
 
               Subject: Declaration of not requiring Environment Clearance NOC 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is to inform you that our project “Opera Heights”which is located at M.N. Saha Road, Asansol below 

the specified limit, and does not require NOC for Environment Clearance. 

 
Thanking you, 
 

 

Binod Kumar Gupta 
Super Builders 
West Bengal 
Date: 09th May, 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 


